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Proactive IT Support Services 

For 
Mayespark Primary School 

Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
Our planned trip for this half term as had to be cancelled due to the polling day on 4th July 2024. We were 
due to visit the Science Museum to consolidate our learning in Science lessons about forces and magnets and 
to research our new topic, light and dark. We were unable to book a new date at this venue due to it being 
fully booked. The Science Museum is a fantastic resource so if you get a chance, please take your child at a 
weekend or in the summer holidays. It is free to enter and there is so much to see and do. 
 
Our current geography topic is all about Rivers. Children will be learning to name and locate counties and cities 
in the UK, geographical regions and key topographical features. To aid their learning we have been very lucky 
to organise a trip to Tower Bridge, in London, which will be an extremely valuable experience for the children. 
  
All Year 3 classes will be visiting Tower Bridge on Monday 8th July 2024. 
Children will need to be in school by 8.40am as we will leave promptly and will be back at school by 3.15pm. 
All pupils will need a healthy packed lunch, which contains NO NUTS or fizzy drinks.  
Please select below, if you would like school to provide lunch for your child. 
 
Children will be required to wear school uniform and any rain wear if required. They will also need to wear 
comfortable shoes.  
 
To ensure that the children have a safe trip, we would like some parents or carers to accompany us and take 
responsibility for a small group of children. If you are selected to support us and then withdraw, we will have 
to cancel the visit for the children without refunds as a result of the school having limited time to find a 
replacement. Due to financial constraints on the school budget, we now do not have enough school staff to 
use for school visits, so please ensure you are definitely available before volunteering. 
 
The visit will cost £3.50 per child and children are not allowed to take any spending money. All payments will 
need to be made via PARENTPAY. 
 
Please fill out the consent form below and return it to the class teacher as soon as possible before  
Friday 28th June 2024 
 
Failure to return the slip by this date may mean that your child is unable to attend the visit. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
Miss Roult, Ms Iqbal & Mrs Razin  
Year 3 Class Teachers 
 

 Please cut here and return the slip below 
…………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………… 
Y3 Tower Bridge Visit- 08.7.24 
 
Child’s name:         Class:     
I give permission for my child to attend the visit The Tower Bridge and have paid £3.50 via parent pay. 
 
I am able to come to help on the visit             YES/ NO    (circle one)    
I will need school to provide packed lunch for my child.      YES/ NO    (circle one)       
 
My emergency contact number is:      
 
Signed:       Parent/Carer  
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